
   Conservation Commission 

 

Regular Meeting: December 24, 2024, pm in person, at Town Hall, General Purpose Room, 5 Academy Hill Rd 

Posted Date: December 19 2024 

Posted By: Grace Larson 

   THE CONSERVATION COMMISSION MEETING 

SCHEDULED FOR TUESDAY, DECEMBER 24, 2024, 6PM HAS BEEN CANCELLED. 

 

 

 The next scheduled meeting will be held in person at 6pm in the Town Hall, on January 14, 2025, General Purpose 

Room, 5 Academy Hill Rd 

 


